RADIO
STATION DICK WIETHAN, GEN. MGR.
Phone 851 Malden, Missouri

FEBRUARY 15, 1957

STANWOOD R, MORSS
R,R. 3
BRADFORD, MASS,

DEAR MR, IMORSS
THIS WILL VERIFY YOUR RECEPTION OF
KTCB ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 1957.

HANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR LETTER.

CORDIALLY,

Windl, b
STATIONEK KTCB
MACK HOWERTON y
CHIEF ENGINEER

1470 Ke —“, . . Sales Increase for KTCB Advertisers!” — 1000 Watts




